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I just wanted to write you to express my concern about we classified employees not 
being able to receive unemployment benefits. I believe that it is completely unfair to 
exclude us from receiving these benefits. We deserve to have these benefits as we are 
essentially performing the same duties as certified staff despite the non-certified status 
we hold. To deny us these same benefits is purely unjust considering that we already 
make much less money than certified staff. 
 
Please help us in this fight for fairness. I thank you wholeheartedly for your 
consideration. Have a wonderful day, every day! 
 
  
Jerome Nikolao 
Library Media Assistant 
Beaverton School District 
503-833-2479 
 


